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Comments Sought: 
  
EPA has announced the availability( @ http://www.epa.gov/pesticides/cumulative/rra-op) of the revisions to the 
cumulative risk assessment for the organophosphorous (OP) pesticides, which was developed as part of EPA's 
process for tolerance  
reassessments under the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act (FFDCA),  
as amended by the Food Quality Protection Act of 1996 (FQPA). They seek comments on or before July 22, 
2002. 
 
EPA provides that they have evaluated over 1,000 OP pesticide tolerances and virtually all of them are now 
consistent with the highest levels of safety (please note that EPA is still evaluating the tolerances for a few of the 
OP pesticides).  
  
Source:[Federal Register: June 20, 2002 (Volume 67, Number 119)] 
[Notices][Page 41993-41994]>From the Federal Register Online via GPO Access 
[wais.access.gpo.gov][DOCID:fr20jn02-75] 
 

 
Please contact me if you would like me to forward the Federal Register Notice on this.  
 
Patricia D. Hastings 
Program Associate- Pest Management 
Rutgers Cooperative Extension 
Mail:  Blake Hall Room 243 
         93 Lipman Drive 
         New Brunswick, NJ 08901 
Phone: 732-932-9801 (messages); 732-932-4271 (direct line)  
Email: hastings@aesop.rutgers.edu 


